
Gem City Dog Obedience Club 
 Membership Meeting 

Nov. 3, 2023 
7:00 pm 

 

Board Members Present:    Angela Profitt, Kathy Roberts, John Clifford, Steve Hart, Donna Jennings, Alecia Heidorn, Kristina 

Morgan, Barb Siler, Alecia Heidorn 
 

Call to Order:  Angela Profit called the meeting to order at 7:08.  Motion to accept membership meeting minutes from 9/25    

was made by  John Clifford, seconded by  Kathy Roberts. Motion passed with amendment to change obedience meeting date 

to Dec. 7.  
  

Vice President: Steve Hart. Nothing new to report. 
 

 Treasurer: Kathy Roberts.  Cash on hand is approximately $134,003.       If anyone would like to see the books, please let her 

know.  The motion to accept the treasurer’s report was made by Alecia Heidorn, seconded by  Carol Frank-Poore.  Motion 

passed.  
 

Membership: Tami Woodrow.  Absent.   There is a list of membership. If your name is not marked with an “X” please see her. 
 

Registrar: Maggie Melton.  Absent 

Obedience/ Rally /Freestyle: Kristina Morgan.  Registration open dates will now be put on the calendar starting next year.  

There is an obedience/rally instructor meeting on Dec. 7 at 6:30. Anyone can attend.  She needs more instructors.   Volunteers 

are needed for the upcoming UKC rally/conformation trial. 

Agility: Deb Werts.  Absent.   

Maintenance Report.  John Clifford.   The Scotty Meyer plaque and the chalk board have been hung on the wall.  He needs 

volunteers for cleanup of the buildings at the land. The date is to be determined.  

Old Business:  
None 
New Business 
 
Election of board Members 
   Board members were elected as listed on the ballot. 
 President:  Angela Profitt 
 Vice President:  Steve Hart 
 Secretary: Donna Jennings 
 Treasurer:  Kathy Roberts 
 Membership:  Tami Woodrow 
 Registrar:  Maggie Melton 
 Member at large:  John Clifford 
 Member at large:  Michelle Collet 
 
Dog on the Loose 
 
Kathy Wright reported that a pit bull mix dog has been coming onto the property and sometimes comes up to the door.  Alecia 
Heidorn talked to the owner and told him the dog needed to be on a leash.  Everyone going into and out of the building needs 
to be cautious and on the lookout.  
  
Motion to adjourn at 7:34 pm was made by Carol Frank-Poore 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Donna Jennings 
 
Next membership meeting Feb. 26 at 7 pm 



 
 
 

 


